
Armani’s response to the report by Clean Clothes Campaign 

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Armani to respond to the following report:  

– “Europe’s sweatshops: The results of CCC’s most recent researches in Central, East and South East 

Europe”, Clean Clothes Campaign, 17 November 2017:  

https://cleanclothes.org/livingwage/europe/europes-sweatshops 

 

In response, Armani sent the following statement: 

13 December 2017 

Dear Saskia, 

We received your mail and your enquiry on some Eastern Europe productions, in which some serious 

human rights abuses were reported.   

Following your enquiry, the Armani Group, which has been and is actively working on all CSR aspects of 

its production and supply chain, has increased its attention and its efforts in the area, where an 

additional audit program is being implemented. 

It’s our priority to identify and solve any possible critical issue that could emerge.   

Best regards 

Cecilia Dessalles 
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